
Saturday, April 07, 2012 
 
To:  Piñon Oaks Residents 
 
Happy Easter and Happy Spring! 
 
Following the St. Patrick’s Day Snow Storm, it appears that Spring has arrived in Prescott – and 
what a beautiful place to live! 
 
Many thanks to all of you who took the “Green Card” reminder to heart and submitted your 2012 
Dues – Our membership count is now at 162 – an increase of 100 from early January numbers.  It 
is not too late if you are still procrastinating.  Cost is $10 and may be mailed to Piñon Oaks Folks, 
5802 Cinnamon Drive. 
 
Several families have signed up to take part in the Spring Garage Sale on Friday and Saturday, 
April 27th & 28th.  In order to have an accurate map for placement of signs – and as an extra 
incentive in our Daily Courier ad, it is important that we have a list of those taking part.  Please 
call Jim at 713-0542, Nikki at 708-9295,  OR email pinonoaksfolks@cableone.net by Sunday, 
April 22nd to sign up.  Stepping Stones Charities will be picking up unsold items throughout the 
subdivision on both Friday and Saturday following the sale.  Remember there is No Charge to 
participate, and membership is not required! 
 
The Courier has also announced that neighborhood clean up will be the week following our sale – 
for anyone with any cleaning strength left, the city will pick up yard debris on our regular trash 
pick up day May 1st. 
 
Remember to carry baggies to pick up after your pets as you walk.  Also, some residents are still 
feeding the wild animals – coyotes, javelinas, etc.  These animals are dangerous for small 
domestic pets, and also attract skunks!   
Did you notice the “Speed” sign on Piñon Oak Drive this past week?  Watch for the same 
warning sign to appear on Symphony in the near future.  Many neighbors have complained about 
the “race tracks” on both Piñon Oak Drive and Symphony.  Our streets are narrow and we have 
many more walkers out and about with the good weather.  PLEASE, Folks, SLOW DOWN!  The 
speed limit is 25 MPH!  (Phone numbers you might want to note – Prescott Non-Emergency – 
777-1900, Streets and Traffic – 777-1126.) 
 
Plan now to attend the Annual Summer Picnic.  Tentative date is Saturday, July 21st, but definite 
information will follow.   
 
The latest Board Meeting minutes will be posted to our website in the next day or two.  Be sure to 
check it out at www.pinonoaksfolks.org. 
 
We do all possible to keep you all informed, but we are not able to post individual notices.   
 
Nikki Krause 
Piñon Oaks Folks Board 


